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Oliver Hansen <oliver.hansen.muc@gmx.de>
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 7:33 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear people of CFTC,

I wish to voice my opinion against the tightening of leverage for forex retail traders in the US.

1. The financial / credit crisis was not caused by retail traders.

2. At age 45 I do not wish to be nannied or saved from myself by collectivists and I believe regulators in general
have become lopsided towards "safety" while overly restricitng freedom and self-responsibility. I would sooner or
later orientate my activites to more liberal jurisdictions.

Thank you for considering comments from the public.

Kind regards
Oliver Hansen
(account with FXDD LLC and other US brokers)


